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LAST DAY TO PARTICIPATE IN FORT COLLINS ARTSPACE SURVEY IS JUNE 19 
Survey for affordable artist housing and creative space closes soon 

 
FORT COLLINS, Colo., June 13, 2017—Individuals, organizations and businesses in the arts, 
cultural and creative communities have one week remaining to take an online survey that will help 
determine the need for affordable housing and work space in the Fort Collins area. Artspace, a 
national nonprofit, is conducting the survey which is accessible at ​www.focoartspace.org​ and closes 
June 19. 
 
Survey results will provide information about how much housing and workspace the local arts 
community can use. The ​City of Fort Collins​, ​Fort Collins Downtown Development Authority​, and 
Bohemian Foundation​ invited Artspace to Fort Collins to explore the potential of developing 
affordable spaces where artists and creatives of all disciplines can live and work, and cultural 
organizations and creative businesses can thrive. 
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